


 



Fun facts! 



 

 

This week, rainbow room have been showing off their team 
work skills with their den building expertise. They have also 
been following recipes and making a plant pot. Wow! What 
impressive measuring, sawing and hammering skills too. We 
love that you are showcasing ambitious rainbow values, once 
again. 



 

 

Year 5 have been working extremely hard in Science to investigate gestation periods. They 
have gone the ‘extra mile’ and even been writing diary entries about their experiences of 
lockdown. 

This is a stop-motion animation video made 
by Thomas in Norway Class! This is so im-
pressive, you will definitely have to teach us 
all Thomas. 





Check out year 3 who have 

been creating mood boards 

based on things they like. 

By Emily 

By Jessica, Harry 

and Immy. 

By Gustaw 

By Japan key 

worker bubble. 



 

This week in history year 1 have been learning about the fossil hunter, Mary Anning.  
They were amazing and took on the role of becoming palaeontologists themselves.  
Check out their innovate work, creating fossils out of salt dough and digging them in 
 the garden.  

After, they went above and beyond and created 

work based on David Attenborough.  



 
Wow! Year 6 have been busy 

demonstrating their 

knowledge of mountain for-

mations in a creative way, 

once again. 





Why not download the Action for Happiness app? 



 

 

The amazing Joe, has been shortlisted as one of the ten 
best entries in the exhibition for a competition hosted 
by Cygent's Art School. He has created a beautiful gold-
en unicorn.  We are so proud of you! Please vote for Joe 
on  https://www.online.cygnetsartschool.com/
competition  

A child in Finland class has been so inspired after learning about David Attenborough that they wanted 
to do something to help the planet. 

https://www.online.cygnetsartschool.com/competition
https://www.online.cygnetsartschool.com/competition


 

 
Freddie and his brother Archie are raising money for the Maggie centres walking  300,000 steps in March . 
The Maggie centres  help families when a loved one has been diagnosed with Cancer. They really are portray-
ing so many rainbow values, we are proud of you both.  















The next issue will be out on Friday 16th April. 

 

 


